
ORDINANCE No. 24-014  

 

 

ORDINANCE No. 24-014 was skipped in the process                                                               

of assigning ordinance no’s.  

There is not nor ever will be an Ordinance No. 24-014. 

 

 

 

 

Christie D. Eason 

 City Clerk/Treasurer 

12.18.2024 


